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Backburn Brandy L Rivers 2017-01-06
Dreams of Change Brandy L Rivers
2017-09-05 Dreams hide secrets. Bran
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Roantree has a secret. From the
moment he met Evangeline, he's wanted
her. While happily married, he
ignored the attraction. His wife has
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been dead three years, and becoming a
werewolf revealed she was always
meant to be his mate. He's done
waiting. Evangeline Laurent has many
secrets. Like the fact her father has
used her as a bargaining chip more
times than she cares to remember. She
was ready to open up and let Bran in,
until she's pulled away by her father
for a mysterious emergency. Her
father plans to use her once again,
convinced she's the only one who can
save him. To do so, she has to give
up the first man she doesn't want to
forget. Bran isn't ready to let her
go, but the secrets he uncovers may
change his mind.
Blood Bound Brandy L Rivers
2017-07-11
SPIN 2006-09 From the concert stage
to the dressing room, from the
recording studio to the digital
nights-embrace-others-of-seattle-1-brandy-l-rivers

realm, SPIN surveys the modern
musical landscape and the culture
around it with authoritative
reporting, provocative interviews,
and a discerning critical ear. With
dynamic photography, bold graphic
design, and informed irreverence, the
pages of SPIN pulsate with the energy
of today's most innovative sounds.
Whether covering what's new or what's
next, SPIN is your monthly VIP pass
to all that rocks.
Coming Together Brandy L Rivers
2015-12-22 Chaos can drive people
together or apart. Jackie Oceans is
evolving through major life changes.
Her best friend is finally moving his
life forward and she’s attempting to
let him go. Her power has risen to
the surface, leaving her no choice
but accept the truth. And now a
charming vampire Stefano D’Angelo has
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taken an interest. Eddie Swiftclaw
has been saying he’s going to propose
for months. Problem is, he’s not in
love with his intended fiancé. His
surfacing power further complicates
matters. Jackie seems to be
everything Stefano has been missing
since his wife passed away centuries
ago. He can’t decide if it’s her
resemblance to Eloise, or her true
nature, that lures him. In the end,
does it even matter? Everything comes
crashing down with the introduction
of a new threat in Seattle. Jackie
and Eddie will learn things they
never expected. Will his loss and her
new admirer push them together, or
drive them apart?
Red Queen Brandy L Rivers 2015-03-23
** Novella ** 18 + There's a reason
she's called the Red Queen. Joey
Mullins is the man who got away.
nights-embrace-others-of-seattle-1-brandy-l-rivers

Desire will stop at nothing to get
her favorite brawny werewolf back in
her bed. When Joey learns Red Queen
is playing at the same music festival
he goes on high alert. He’s never
trusted Desire or her antics, and has
no doubt she is out for Sorcha's
blood. Sorcha has seen Desire use
dark magic to manipulate Joey against
his will. That doesn’t scare her.
She's willing to fight dirty to keep
her man. When push comes to shove,
will obsession or true love win?
Heart on Fire Brandy L Rivers
2014-10-20 One night to be someone
else. Mila Day had plans. When her
lover demands she give up her dreams
to be a trophy wife, she leaves.
Wanting to forget the wasted years,
she ends up at a party in the next
state, craving one wild night of
abandon. It was exactly what she
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wanted. No strings. No names. But
it’s not exactly what she gets. Six
years later, she’s a happy high
school teacher with a beautiful
daughter she will always Cherish. No
regrets. Kyle Blake is a fireman who
has been burned. He’s happy alone
until he hears joyous laughter next
door. He finds it hard to resist
Mila, and her little girl, who steal
his heart. When pieces of her past
surface, she’ll question everything.
Can they survive the truth?
Born at Midnight C. C. Hunter
2011-03-29 Welcome to Shadow Falls,
nestled deep in the woods of a town
called Fallen... Kylie Galen has
never felt normal. One night she
finds herself at the wrong party,
with the wrong people, and it changes
her life forever. Her mother ships
her off to Shadow Falls—a camp for
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troubled teens—but within hours of
arriving, it becomes clear that her
fellow campers aren't "troubled."
Here at Shadow Falls, vampires,
werewolves, shapeshifters, witches
and fairies train side by
side—learning to harness their
powers, control their magic, and live
in the normal world. They insist
Kylie is one of them, and that she
was brought to Shadow Falls for a
reason. As if life wasn't complicated
enough, enter Derek and Lucas.
Derek's a half Fae who's determined
to be her boyfriend, and Lucas is a
brooding werewolf with whom Kylie
shares a secret past. Both Derek and
Lucas couldn't be more different, but
they both have a powerful hold on her
heart. Even though Kylie is uncertain
about everything, she starts to
realize that Shadow Falls is exactly
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where she belongs... Don't miss this
spectacular, New York Times
bestselling, young adult paranormal
romance series from C. C. Hunter!
Born at Midnight will steal your
heart and haunt your dreams.
Others of Edenton Brandy L Rivers
2016-08-16 - Light in Darkness Sometimes light comes from the
darkest shadows... Lincoln has been
sheltered his whole life. He's
finally going for what he wants.
Victoria believes she's a monster.
When she's attacked by hunters, he'll
protect her, revealing his secret.
Will darkness consume Victoria? Or
will Lincoln's light show her the
truth. - Blissful Agony - Clint has
worked hard to let go of his past but
it's about to come back to bite him.
Emily has been through hell. She's
gaining confidence and is ready to
nights-embrace-others-of-seattle-1-brandy-l-rivers

pursue Clint. Can she convince him to
rise above when his old pack comes
for him? - Deep Trouble - Keeping
secrets leads to deeper trouble…
Fallon never expected love, or to
find a man who accepted her so fully.
New doubt arises with the threat to
their unborn twins. One thing Brody
needs in his life—Fallon. His love is
unconditional. Now she’s hiding
something and distance is growing.
When the tension breaks and the truth
comes out, can they bridge the gap? Entangled Darkness - The best
intentions can be entangled in
darkness. Tremaine is no stranger to
tough decisions. One case took him so
deep he nearly lost his way. Saving
Liz gave him purpose. Over years, he
fell in love with her. She will never
be complete without Robert. But can
Robert accept his choices? When
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Tremaine's past comes back, they'll
have to work together to end the
threat.
Accepting Fate Brandy L Rivers
2015-02-23 Accept fate, or it
destroys you... Michael Nights hides
his true nature. To protect his first
love, his magic broke free,
terrifying Amanda so badly she left.
That day convinced him he was the
monster she claimed. Horrified by the
damage he could cause, he’s vowed to
keep his power locked away. Gwen Fate
meets Mike at a party. One look and
she’s captivated. Inherently curious,
she wants to discover all of his
secrets. What she learns compels her
to help, whether or not he wants to
embrace what he is. Amanda deLuna has
changed, but was it for the better?
She arrives back in Seattle and
offers Mike what he always wanted.
nights-embrace-others-of-seattle-1-brandy-l-rivers

After finally learning to control his
power, Mike will have to choose. The
life he wished for? Or his fate?
Summer Rhythm Brandy L Rivers
101-01-01 Rhythms tend to repeat… One
girl has always captivated Doug
Walsh. Every time he thinks she’ll
let him in, she proves him wrong.
Years later, he spots her in the
crowd. He’ll do everything in his
power to keep his fool heart intact.
After dismissing her parent’s
expectations, Chloe has taken her
life by the reins. When she sees the
boy who captured her heart, but her
mother forbade, she’s drawn back in.
This time, she wants to make up for
her past mistakes. Can she change
their summer rhythm? Or has she
trampled his heart too many times?
Palimpsest Catherynne Valente
2009-02-24 In the Cities of Coin and
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Spice and In the Night Garden
introduced readers to the unique and
intoxicating imagination of
Catherynne M. Valente. Now she weaves
a lyrically erotic spell of a place
where the grotesque and the beautiful
reside and the passport to our most
secret fantasies begins with a
stranger’s kiss.… Between life and
death, dreaming and waking, at the
train stop beyond the end of the
world is the city of Palimpsest. To
get there is a miracle, a mystery, a
gift, and a curse—a voyage permitted
only to those who’ve always believed
there’s another world than the one
that meets the eye. Those fated to
make the passage are marked forever
by a map of that wondrous city
tattooed on their flesh after a
single orgasmic night. To this
kingdom of ghost trains, lionnights-embrace-others-of-seattle-1-brandy-l-rivers

priests, living kanji, and creamfilled canals come four travelers:
Oleg, a New York locksmith; the
beekeeper November; Ludovico, a
binder of rare books; and a young
Japanese woman named Sei. They’ve
each lost something important—a wife,
a lover, a sister, a direction in
life—and what they will find in
Palimpsest is more than they could
ever imagine.
Healing of the Wolf Cherise Sinclair
2020-06-23 “This is why I read
romances - to escape into a world
that is magical and where good
triumphs over evil.” ~ BookAddict
Reviews A decade in captivity tore
away all hope. But Margery never lost
her resolve to help the sick. The
village she’d hoped to serve as
banfasa, caring for the ill and
injured, is long gone. Humans
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captured the young shifters and
killed the adults. Finally rescued,
she has a chance at her dreams—at
least for meaningful work. With her
leg crippled and her face scarred,
she knows she has no hope of ever
finding love. Tynan is ready to find
their mate. After years away from his
littermate as a police officer among
humans, Tynan is finally home, a beta
in the wolf pack, and serving his
people as a law officer. Assigned as
Margery’s mentor in the pack, he
patiently works to earn the skittish
little wolf’s trust. Her captivity
has left her with problems, including
a fear of uniforms. But he’s a fixer
at heart—and he’s starting to want
more from the gentle female than just
friendship. Donal has no intention of
making a family. Separated from his
littermate for years, Donal has
nights-embrace-others-of-seattle-1-brandy-l-rivers

remained unmated, devoting his
energies to healing. Believing ugly
rumors about their new neighbor—a
banfasa—he won't have her in his
clinic or his life—no matter what his
newly returned brother wants. But a
feral shifter’s attack on Tynan shows
Margery in a whole different light.
She’s levelheaded, compassionate,
sweet—and far too appealing. What
male could resist her? But even as
the brothers work to win their mate,
cruel forces move to crush their
entire clan.
Billboard 1998-07-11 In its 114th
year, Billboard remains the world's
premier weekly music publication and
a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform.
Billboard publishes the most trusted
charts and offers unrivaled reporting
about the latest music, video,
8/20

Downloaded from menafricar.org on
September 25, 2022 by guest

gaming, media, digital and mobile
entertainment issues and trends.
Falling Star Brandy L Rivers
2016-04-26 One day of hell changed
her forever. Ella Cross wanted to
bury her on-screen persona even
before her abduction. Being in the
spotlight grew worse after the
ordeal. She left Raven Star behind to
find herself again. A fresh start. No
ties to her past. In a small town
where only her oldest friend knows
who she was, she believes her secrets
are safe. But secrets never stay
hidden forever. Sooner or later the
past always resurfaces. Then she
meets him. Trent Ward can’t resist
his new neighbor. Ella is familiar,
but he can’t place why. He knows
she’s running from something. As much
as he wants to protect her, he wants
to unravel her mystery. Between his
nights-embrace-others-of-seattle-1-brandy-l-rivers

demons and her past, Trent may not
have the strength to explore the
growing connection to Ella. Will he
save her from her worst nightmare?
Entangled Darkness Brandy L Rivers
2016-02-23 Even the best intentions
can be entangled in darkness.
Tremaine is no stranger to tough
decisions. One case took him so deep
he nearly lost his way. Saving Liz
gave him purpose, pulling him back
into the light. After tragedy,
Tremaine helped Liz rebuild her life.
Their pieces fell into place with
Robert. The three of them have forged
an unbreakable bond through
heartbreak and reunion. Robert’s new
case threatens to drag Tremaine back
to his darkest hours. Every revealed
secret pulls them deeper, entwining
the three further. Together they’ll
uncover plots set in motion long
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before Tremaine’s was assigned the
case that nearly broke him. The truth
will either bind or destroy them all.
Lucifer's Daughter (Princess of Hell
1) Eve Langlais 2015-11-01
Sweet Tooth Brandy L Rivers
2016-09-05 One taste and he craves
more... Isandro has a sweet tooth
only a feisty chocolatier can sate.
Rejected years ago, her sudden
interest comes as a surprise, but he
won’t miss this chance. Seeing is
believing. Until Arianna caught her
now ex-lover cheating, she couldn’t
shut the door on Derrick. After a few
drinks, she’s ready to take a chance.
Isandro is like nothing she ever
expected, but everything she’s
dreamed. Derrick won’t take the hint.
Her family doesn’t approve of her
choices. Now she will be forced to
choose between blood and her heart.

Storm Wrath Brandy L Rivers
2016-07-29
Sweet Evil Wendy Higgins 2012-05-01
Fans of Cassandra Clare's Mortal
Instruments series will be drawn to
Wendy Higgins's sexy, thrilling Sweet
Evil series. What if there were teens
whose lives literally depended on
being bad influences? This is the
reality for sons and daughters of
fallen angels. Tenderhearted Southern
girl Anna Whitt was born with the
sixth sense to see and feel emotions
of other people. She's aware of a
struggle within herself, an
inexplicable pull toward danger, but
Anna, the ultimate good girl, has
always had the advantage of her angel
side to balance the darkness within.
It isn't until she turns sixteen and
meets the alluring Kaidan Rowe that
she discovers her terrifying heritage
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and her willpower is put to the test.
He's the boy your daddy warned you
about. If only someone had warned
Anna. Forced to face her destiny,
will Anna embrace her halo or her
horns?
Pre-Incident Indicators of Terrorist
Incidents Brent L. Smith 2011-01 This
is a print on demand edition of a
hard to find publication. Explores
whether sufficient data exists to
examine the temporal and spatial
relationships that existed in
terrorist group planning, and if so,
could patterns of preparatory conduct
be identified? About one-half of the
terrorists resided, planned, and
prepared for terrorism relatively
close to their eventual target. The
terrorist groups existed for 1,205
days from the first planning meeting
to the date of the actual/planned

terrorist incident. The planning
process for specific acts began 2-3
months prior to the terrorist
incident. This study examined
selected terrorist groups/incidents
in the U.S. from 1980-2002. It
provides for the potential to
identify patterns of conduct that
might lead to intervention prior to
the commission of the actual
terrorist incidents. Illustrations.
Darkness Binds Brandy L Rivers
2018-01-09
Seductive Solutions Brandy L Rivers
2015-06-17 Sometimes the only
solution is the seductive one... As a
nymph, Scotty needs some level of
intimacy to survive. Watching two of
his closest friends thrive in a true
bond made him realize he would never
be free of his mate's hold. He has
sworn off women, letting himself fade
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away. Toryn would do anything to save
Scotty. The solution involves Isadora
and he doesn't know how to ask. Even
if they do restore his health, it’s
only a temporary solution. Isadora
knows something is wrong with Scotty.
With some digging she finds a
solution, one she won't attempt
alone. The question is, can she
convince both men she can break the
ties. Bonds of friendship are only so
strong—they will have to test those
limits to save Scotty from his cruel
mate.
Falling Into Place Brandy L Rivers
2013-12-16 Robert would have done
anything for Liz, even let her go
when she claimed she needed to be
alone. With his life in shambles, he
dove into his work as a Silver
Council enforcer. Liz never fit in,
but to protect her first love, she

walked away when a wild burst of
magic nearly killed him. Tremaine
found her, and helped her put her
life back together. The man who tore
her world apart awakes from a 21 year
slumber with revenge on his mind.
Nothing will stop James from tearing
the power from Liz’s body. After
learning James is alive, Robert
rushes to Liz and bands together with
Tremaine to keep her safe. Facing her
worst fears Liz realizes she can only
fall apart or fall into place.
*spoiler/fair warning - the romance
winds up in a permanent threesome
Labor of Love Brandy L Rivers
2015-01-30 Memories not her own made
Darla run. Fear of the unknown kept
her hiding. Without her, Tomahawk is
incomplete. Someone knows what each
is missing, and moves to put them
back together. Will love seal their
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fate?
Finding Hawk Brandy L Rivers
2018-03-09 A legend binds two
together. Armed with her father’s
journal and his hawk pendant, Jacinda
journeyed to Wanatoga to follow the
clues to stop the evil hunting her
bloodline. Before arriving at the
reservation, she lands herself in a
new batch of trouble. On watch for
proof of a plot to abduct and murder
Others, Chatan spots a striking
redhead he’s immediately drawn to. As
he watches, Josephine’s goons capture
her and before he can make a move,
she escapes and runs. Luckily, she
doesn’t run far, goes straight to the
nearest Motel, that happens to be
owned by his aunt. Without revealing
his own secrets, he convinces her
staying is the safest option and
he’ll help her find what she’s

looking for. Jacinda’s escape only
frustrates Josephine who hasn’t given
up on capturing the powerful caster
who got away. The elders look for a
way to stop the murders. An old story
ties Jacinda and Chatan together
while her search nears the end.
Sleepwalker Brandy L Rivers
2017-05-16 He haunted her dreams.
Savon Roantree loved and lost the man
she planned to marry. Nathan Taggert
disappeared, taking her heart with
him and her world fell apart. His
father refused to tell her what
happened to Nate. Broken-hearted she
left, planning to never return to
Silvertail Ridge and tried to move
on. After a bad break-up, she finally
gives in to her brother’s pleas to
move back home. She never expected
Nate was living next door once more.
Nothing changed for Nate, not when it
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came to Savon. A tragic accident tore
them apart. By the time he recovered,
she was gone. When his father
threatened to kill Savon if he ever
went to her, he did the only thing he
could—followed in her dreams. No
matter how hard he tried to reach
her, she always ran. She even ignored
his best friend, her own brother.
Twelve years later, he finally has a
chance to right all the wrongs—if
she’ll listen. Silvertail Ridge has
changed since they were kids. Both
families have been pulled into an
ancient battle. Together they may
stand a chance.
Light in Darkness Brandy L Rivers
2015-05-04 Sometimes light comes from
the darkest shadows… Lincoln, having
been sheltered his whole life, is
finally finding his path after losing
his mother. Gaining confidence isn’t

easy, but he can’t resist going after
the woman he craves. Victoria
believes she is a monster. Her past
is full of darkness and pain, horrors
she would protect Lincoln from.
Pushing him away proves harder than
she imagined now that his heart is
set on her. A secret is revealed when
a group of Other hunters come
searching for Victoria, putting
Lincoln in danger. Will darkness
consume Victoria? Or will Lincoln’s
light show her the truth?
Infinite Jest David Foster Wallace
2011-04-14 'A writer of virtuostic
talents who can seemingly do
anything' New York Times 'Wallace is
a superb comedian of culture . . .
his exuberance and intellectual
impishness are a delight' James Wood,
Guardian 'He induces the kind of
laughter which, when read in bed with
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a sleeping partner, wakes said
sleeping partner up . . . He's damn
good' Nicholas Lezard, Guardian 'One
of the best books about addiction and
recovery to appear in recent memory'
Sunday Times Somewhere in the not-sodistant future the residents of Ennet
House, a Boston halfway house for
recovering addicts, and students at
the nearby Enfield Tennis Academy are
ensnared in the search for the master
copy of Infinite Jest, a movie said
to be so dangerously entertaining its
viewers become entranced and expire
in a state of catatonic bliss . . .
Changing Destiny Brandy L Rivers
2015-08-31 One decision can alter
your destiny. The nymph every woman
desired swept Jayde off her feet, but
an oath put Scotty in Saressa's path.
To protect Jayde, he did everything
in his power to keep her from

Saressa's wicked clutches. Years
later—and finally free—Scotty catches
a glimpse of Jayde. After everything
he put her through he struggles with
the decision to mend their broken
love… or let her go. Convinced she
had been wrong about Scotty and their
future, Jayde has moved on. An old
friend pushes them together, but her
heart has been battered. With her
hold on Scotty broken, Saressa will
stop at nothing to regain control. In
an effort to convince Jayde she's the
only one, Scotty must rebuild the
happiness stolen from them both. Or
will Saressa change destiny once
again?
People Planet Profit Peter Fisk
2010-02-03 Social and environmental
issues are more important than ever
and consumers are committed to
supporting change. 'Doing good' is no
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longer a peripheral activity but
fundamental to every aspect of how we
do business, every day, for everyone.
People, Planet, Profit is the first
book to truly address business growth
in the context of social and
environmental concerns. It's a
practical guide to new business
opportunity, operational improvement
and competitive advantage. Full of
inspiring case studies, it looks at
the challenges faced by key players
such as Google, Microsoft, Apple,
Nokia, Nike, Amazon, M&S and Walmart.
With plenty of comments from industry
insiders, it's essential reading for
CEOs and business managers who are
searching for new ways to create
value, to make sense of business in a
rapidly shifting landscape, and to
deliver profitable growth whilst also
doing "the right thing".

In Too Deep Brandy L Rivers
2013-04-16 Fallon is a brilliant
tattoo artist with inherent magic.
Tired of men and their games, she
climbs onto her Harley and leaves her
old life behind. Brody is a talented
motorcycle mechanic and werewolf
stuck in his painful past. It’s just
another depressing night until he’s
attacked by vampires. Thinking he's
killed them, he runs into the night
and crashes into Fallon. Unwilling to
walk away from anyone in need, she
heals Brody and then takes out the
vampires who aren’t as dead as he
thought. Her past collides with the
present, and she finds herself
stranded in Edenton, Washington where
an old friend lives. With no ride and
no real plan, she winds up staying in
Brody’s empty apartment. Feeling
alive for the first time in years,
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Brody is determined to claim Fallon’s
heart and keep her safe from the
shadows in her past. However, she
prides herself on her independence
and would rather keep him safe, even
from herself. With the impending
danger from the group of vampires and
dark mages, they will have to work
together. The closer they get, the
harder it is for her to fight her
attraction. Be prepared for monsters,
magic and lots of ink.
Chasing Dove Brandy L Rivers
2018-05-11 Secrets buried in the past
will guide the way. After solving the
riddles of her father’s journal,
Jacinda has finally found what she
was looking for—and something she
didn’t expect—love. With nightmares
plaguing her, she runs away to
protect the man who claimed her
heart. Unable to let her go, Chatan

follows Jacinda, determined to prove
she needs help. And not just his. She
has more family than she believes,
and they have the means and
willingness to help stop Thanatos.
Chatan has to convince her running
isn’t the answer while uncovering the
deep secrets of the relics she's
found, and how she can use them to
stop Thanatos. To finally free her
from the past, they will have to
discover dark pieces of their
families’ history. Their destiny is
entwined with a prophecy, an ancient
war, and each other. What side will
they choose?
The Callback Brandy L Rivers
2017-11-07 Actors are always waiting
for the callback. Leona Shay isn’t
looking for love. Having just gone
through a divorce from her high
school sweetheart, her world is in
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upheaval. And things are about to get
even crazier after selling the movie
rights to her series. Rising movie
star, Luke Chance, could have anyone
he wants, but he wants an author who
may not be ready for him or anything
that comes with being with him. Luke
wants a role in the movie. Leona
can’t see him as the lead, not that
she has a say in the cast. Their
first encounter may be rocky, but
he’s not going to let her slip away.
Trust doesn’t come easy for Leona.
Tabloids and distance may send her
running. How far is Luke willing to
chase?
Fated Love Brandy L Rivers 2014-08-07
Does knowing what’s coming ever
really help? Christian asks this
question every single day. He knows
he’s meant for one woman, but that
doesn’t make telling Delilah easier.

Delilah knows what she wants, but
doesn’t understand why Christian
never asks her out. One bad date
after another, and she finally
decides to take matters into her own
hands. Until she sees an old friend
whispering in his ear, and her hope
comes crashing down. Will fate push
them together when his nightmare
comes true?
Twisted Bonds Brandy L Rivers
2017-03-07
Combustible Brandy L Rivers
2017-05-12 So hot it’s combustible.
This crew of firefighters put their
friends and families first, but
haven’t found the person who sets
their passion ablaze. With mystery,
suspense, determination and a fierce
sense of brotherhood, these men will
do anything to claim their heart's
desire.
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Blissful Agony Brandy L Rivers
2015-11-10 Memories can hold you
prisoner… Clint Armstrong would love
to forget his start as a werewolf.
His past is a source of shame and
never-ending guilt he can’t escape.
That is, until he lays eyes on a
healer who wipes it all away. Emily
McCallister lived through hell at the
hands of her abusive twin. With him
dead and gone, she’s finally moving
forward, finding the confidence one
man inspires. The first man her
instinct doesn’t scream to run far
away from. When Clint’s previous pack
learns he’s alive, they’ll stop at
nothing to break his spirit. He saved
Emily from a dangerous encounter with
his old second. Now the Elm Wood pack
won’t rest until they shred the life
he’s built. With Emily in danger,
he’ll do all he can to keep her safe.

Deadly Design Brandy L Rivers
2016-10-24
Others of Seattle Brandy L Rivers
2015-06-30 Nights Embrace It all
started with a song. Roxy was
instantly captivated by his voice.
Trevor couldn't stay away, despite
fearing his reality would scare her
away. Everything is about to change.
Roxy will learn there's a whole world
she's only dreamed of. Can they
survive an age old vendetta? Will
love prevail? Or will the truth be
too much for Roxy? Storm Mistress
Nothing is as it seems. Everything
Isadora wants is right in front of
her. But as her best friend, Toryn is
off-limits. Toryn has a long past
full of secrets. Until the truth
comes out, she can't know how he
really feels. When she's attacked by
her own kind the old rules no longer
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apply. After a decade of misdirection
and omissions, can Isa still trust
Toryn’s only goal is to protect her?
Accepting Fate Accept fate, or it
destroys you... Michael Nights hides
his true nature. His first love,
Amanda, convinced him he was a
monster when she left. Gwen Fate
takes one look at Mike and is
captivated. She wants to know all his
secrets. Amanda deLuna has changed,
but was it for the better? She can
offer Mike what he always wanted.

Mike will have to choose, the life he
wished for? Or his fate? Red Queen
Joey Mullins is the man who got away.
Desire will stop at nothing to get
the werewolf back in her bed. When
Joey learns Red Queen is playing at
the same music festival he goes on
high alert. He has no doubt an old
flame is out for Sorcha’s blood.
Sorcha has seen Desire use dark magic
to manipulate Joey against his will.
That doesn’t scare her. She’s willing
to fight dirty to keep her man.
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